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         leslie@rescuemission.net 
S.L. Gimbel Foundation Fund Awards $25,000 Grant to the Rescue Mission
Roanoke, VA (January 4, 2013) – S.L. Gimbel Foundation Fund has awarded $25,000 to The Rescue Mission to fund the new “Tabitha Project” of the Rescue Mission for one year. 
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The Tabitha Project provides a structured volunteer program for long-term shelter guests of the Mission who need extra assistance to overcome barriers (physical or psychological) and learn how to become reintegrated into the main stream of society and enter the workforce.  

Leslie Littlefield, grant writer for the Rescue Mission, says “There is no other program in the community similar to this for long-term homeless individuals who seem to be ‘stuck.’   Our goal is to help them move forward and eventually to become productive, independent and contributing members of society.”   
Since its inception, the Tabitha Project has volunteered for the Rescue Mission, but also throughout the Belmont community. The group partnered with the Belmont Neighborhood Association on a “Roanoke Rebuild” housing project, and partnered with local police to clear out a debris-filled lot on Campbell Avenue. The Tabitha Project eagerly awaits their next community project.
The Rescue Mission of Roanoke, located at 402 Fourth Street SE, is a 501(C)(3) grassroots organization serving as a Christian Crisis Intervention Center for Southwestern Virginia.  Receiving no government funding of any kind, the Rescue Mission is supported by the generous donations of our community partners.  Since 1948, The Rescue Mission has consistently served all people in need regardless of race, creed, gender, age, or ethnicity.  For more information about the Rescue Mission, please visit www.rescuemission.net, or call (540) 343-7227.  
Susan Gimbel, an Orange resident, was an ultra-marathon runner who loved the outdoors. She was passionate about a variety of causes — from the arts and education to cancer research and human dignity. 
She founded the S.L. Gimbel Foundation to advance community work in these areas.
Three “Tabitha Project” members volunteer by laying mulch outside the Rescue Mission’s Fralin Chapel.











